
 

NOTIFICATION OF CONFIRMED COVID-19 CASE  

ON ANDERSON-SHIRO SECONDARY CAMPUS 

January 7, 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian/AS Staff 

In keeping with Anderson-Shiro’s practices to respond to COVID-19, we are notifying all student families of the 
following: 
 

One (1) Staff member who was lab-confirmed to have COVID-19 January 6, 2022 was last on the campus on 
January 5, 2022 

 
Due to privacy requirements, we will not be releasing the name of the individual or details that may identify him or 
her. 
 
The local health department was notified.  This notice serves as communication to staff and parents of the 
POSSIBLE close contact.  Those that feel they may have been a close contact should contact the school nurse for 
additional information.  To the best of our knowledge, this is an isolated case for this grade level/the campus. 
 
We continue to ask ALL PARENTS, STUDENTS, and STAFF to monitor themselves for symptoms of COVID-19. 
Any of the following symptoms indicate a possible COVID-19 infection: 

●​ Temperature of 100.0 degrees Fahrenheit or higher when taken by mouth; 
●​ Sore throat; 
●​ New uncontrolled cough that causes difficulty breathing (or, for students with a chronic 

allergic/asthmatic cough, a change in their cough from baseline); 
●​ Diarrhea, vomiting, or abdominal pain; or 
●​ New onset of severe headache, especially with a fever. 

 
If any member of the Anderson-Shiro Secondary community does begin experiencing any of these symptoms in a 
way that is not typical, we encourage you to contact your physician. 
 
ASCISD has invested in committing to a disinfected and sanitized campus with “The Germinator” who perform 
these tasks every 3 months.  Our staff disinfects and sanitizes the facility daily.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the district office at (936) 873-4500. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scott Beene, Superintendent 

 


